
 

Vol. 11, Issue 12,  
February 18, 2019 

 

“B”e “W”ith It Bulletin 
Bierbusse/Wolinski 6th Grade News 

 
 

   Box Tops Wanted! 
Please send in your box tops to your child’s         
homeroom teacher with their teacher’s name      
labeled on the bag. 
 
Report Cards 
Please turn in your signed report card envelope        
if you haven’t already. Thanks!  
 
Pictured Rocks Trip Payment Due 
The final Pictured Rocks trip payment for       
students and chaperones is due Friday, March       
1. Trip balances were sent home in January.        
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
Sweetheart Ball 

 
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! Once       
again, our Sweetheart Ball 6th grade fundraiser       
was a huge success! We appreciate your       
donations. A special thanks to the 6th grade        
parents who donated their time working at the        
dance. Also, we would like to recognize Mrs.        
Bierbusse for designing beautiful corsages, and      
Studio E Photography who captured the special       
evening from behind the camera. Chatfield      
School is very fortunate to have parent partners        
and we thank those of you who continually        
provide to the school in various ways. THANK        
YOU! 

 
LAPTOP REMINDERS… 

 
*​Please remind your child to charge their 
laptop every night.  
 
*​All students should have a pair of 
earbuds or headphones to use at school.  
 

 

Chatfield School Spelling Bee 
 

The Chatfield Spelling Bee is 
scheduled for ​Wednesday February 20, 

2019 in the Music Room at 7:00 p.m. 
Please help support our sixth grade 

spellers! The fifth and sixth grade 
finalists will compete for a spot in the 

Lapeer County Spelling Bee.  
 

 
 

Congratulations to our 6th grade 
representatives:  

Seth P.  
Izzy W.   
Kaia T.  
Milly W.  

Madelyn M.  
Nathan F.   

Our alternates are Mason C. and Ben S.   
 

Mrs. Bierbusse​: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: 
jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org 

 
Mrs. Wolinski​: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: 

awolinski@chatfieldschool.org 
 
 

Check out our photos link posted on the sixth 
grade web page at ​www.chatfieldschool.org​! 
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